
 

 Project news  

19th April 2022 
Noosa hinterland bridges replacement program –  
Wahpunga Lane Bridge, Kin Kin
 

Project update 
Clean up of the damage to the Wahpunga Lane 
Bridge work site is nearing completion after the 
site was inundated during the recent severe 
weather event. 
The site office has been re-established in the 
same location, with equipment being 
transported back to the site. Repairs on the 
piling pad and ramp this week means work can 
recommence.  
 

Construction to restart 
Piling will recommence next week. This protects 
the road and bridge from long-term erosion and 
provides the supporting foundation for the 
bridge.  
There is also plenty of work going on behind the 
scenes to get the project completed as quickly 
as possible.  

 

Precast concrete components are being used, 
with concrete deck units and kerbs ready to go 
and concrete headstocks and wingwalls being 
made next week. Steel fabrication of the bridge 
barrier is also under way.  
Traffic will continue to be detoured via Gympie-
Kin Kin Road and Sister Tree Creek Road until 
project completion, which is scheduled to be in 
June 2022, weather permitting.  

 
Keeping the community informed 
Council and SGQ are committed to keeping 
residents and motorists informed and will 
provide an update about the status of work as 
soon as this information becomes available.   

Sign up for project information 
To stay up to date on construction activities via email:  

• scan the QR code  
to go to the project  
webpage  

• enter your details at  
the “subscribe to  
updates” section 

• select “Bridge – Wahpunga Lane, Kin Kin”. 

Contact us 
Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  

(Subject line: Hinterland Bridge Replacement) 

Phone:   
Project Liaison Officer    0437 300 384 
Project Manager                   5329 6500   

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au
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